
All Unemployment Insurance  

Fraud Complaints Must Be  

Reported To:  

 

• JFS.Ohio.gov/Fraud to fill out an online complaint form       
 (preferred method) 

• (800) 686-1555 (Option 1) 

• Fax documents to (614) 752-4808 

 
The complainant should include the following information: 

• Case Name 

• Case Address 

• Case Number, if available 

• Date on any notices received 

• Notice # or name of the notice 

• Any other important information 

 

Important:  Please do not send Unemployment Insurance 
fraud referrals to the Auditor of State’s Office, or refer  
complainant’s to their website (www.ohioauditor.gov), or fraud 
hotline (866) FRAUD OH (866-372-8364) as this will only slow 
the process of proper reporting. The Auditor of State only  
investigates misuse of public money by a public official or  
office. Unemployment insurance fraud is being perpetrated by 
individuals who are not public officials; therefore, the  
complaint is outside the scope of the Auditor of State.  
 

Effective 1/13/2021 

https://secure.jfs.ohio.gov/feedback/ouc/ouc-fraud/index.stm
http://www.ohioauditor.gov

